## GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

> October 10, 1973 School Basement

Terry Boaz opened the moeting. Terry Boaz, Robert Bibson, Cary Jacobi, Charles Birkla, and one visitor were present. The minutes from the last mooting were read and approved. The treasurer's report as of September 30, 1973, shows a checking fund total of \$10,178.39. (General Fund \$1,390.95; Street \$4,634.72; Local Road \$4,050.00; COIF \$103.22. The Revenue Sharing checking fund has \$220.21.

Terry Boa. reported that the Floyd County School Board is to buy and install safety flasher. We are to pay for electricity to operate the device.

Terry Boaz and Robert dibson agreed that the water company should purchase a high mervice pump and a chlorinator.

Gary Jacobi reported that the town has received a letter stating we had not completed the proper paper work for revenue sharing. The letter stated more information was being mailed so that we could complete the necessary forms.

Robert Gibson moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Z. Mccbi Clerk-treasurer

Fresident.